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Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Strive for Five/ Attendance Champions: 
Well done to our Year 4 (Dodd) class for winning the Strive for Five reading challenge last 
week with 100% and for also being our Attendance Champions with 98% attendance last 
week. Super work Year 4! 
 
BPS Christmas Fayre: 
It isn’t too late to donate for our Christmas Fayre, which takes place this Thursday from 3-
4pm. On the afternoon of the Fayre, children will be able to be collected at school at the 
earlier time of 2.55pm from their usual exit points. They can then join the queue at the 
main entrance to school to gain entry to the Fayre. Children in Early Years and Key-Stage 1 
will need to be supervised by an adult, but children from Key-Stage 2 are welcome to attend 
by themselves. Most of the stall games/items will cost £1.  
A great big thank you for your donations so far for our Tombola stall and also chocolate 
donations for the hampers to raffle with the following coloured-theme: 

• Reception & Nursery: Gold theme 

• Key-Stage 1: Silver theme  

• Key-Stage 2: Red theme 
We also have lots of donations of sweet bags, filled with nut-free sweets. Many thanks for 
your support with this. We’re looking forward to seeing you there. 
 
Year 1- 6 Pantomime: 
Children in Years 1 – 6 are looking forward to their annual visit to the Carnegie Theatre in 
Workington tomorrow morning (Tuesday 3rd Dec) to watch a performance of Aladdin.  Your 
child may want to bring a nut-free snack (such as a chocolate bar, a small bag of Haribo’s, a 
packet of crisps) along with a drink (please avoid fizzy drinks) to the pantomime, but please 
be mindful that we will be returning to school for lunch straight after the show and so it only 
needs to be a small snack.  

Friday 29/11/2024 

 Golden Sweatshirt 

Reception Jasmine Champion 

Year 1 Connie Lankester 

Year 2 Sam Motley 

Year 3 Lily Todhunter 

Year 4 Lilly Johnson 

Year 5 Isabella Fowler 

Year 6 Ava Wallace 

Wk 25/11/2024 

 Attendance Unauthorised 

Catbells 95.33% 0.0% 

Haystacks 97.04% 0.0% 

Barrow 98.0% 0.0% 

Dodd 97.83% 0.0% 

Blencathra 92.14% 5.0% 

Skiddaw 95.56% 0.0% 

Whole 
School 

96.65% 0.55% 
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Christmas Jumper Day: 
It is Christmas Jumper day in school this Friday. If your child would like to wear their 
Christmas jumper to school, they are most welcome to, but please do not feel obliged to go 
out and buy a jumper especially. Some children prefer to wear a Santa hat, or reindeer 
antlers, which is perfectly fine. It’s always a lovely day that gets us all feeling festive! 
 
KABS Christmas artwork update: 
This week children should be bringing home any items ordered from Cauliflower cards so 
please keep an eye out in their bags. The mugs are hopefully being handed out today with 
anything else following by the end of the week. Any problems, feel free to send KABS a 
message on: kabs@broughton-pri.cumbria.sch.uk 
 
KABS lottery: 
Congratulations to our November and December lottery winners: 
November  

• 1st prize £50 John Brettle 

• 2nd prize £30 Jim Cowen 

• 3rd prize £20 Christine Nicholson 
December  

• 1st prize Catherine Vargas 

• 2nd prize Marion Cartmel 

• 3rd prize K & M J Law 
 

Dates for your diary Autumn 2: 
Class Dojo has updated their system to allow us to post upcoming events on the Dojo story 
pages. It also allows us to provide reminder alerts as we approach the event which we feel 
will be helpful. I will however continue to list events on the newsletter: 

• Tuesday 3rd December 10.30am – Year 1- Year 6 Panto trip to Carnegie: Aladdin 

• Thursday 5th December 3-4pm Christmas Fayre 

• Friday 6th December – Christmas Jumper Day 

• Tuesday 10th December 9am – Reception to Theatre by the Lake 

• Wednesday 11th December 9.30am – Reception – Year 6 Christmas Service in Christ 
Church 

• Wednesday 11th December 6pm – Year 1/2 Nativity show in the hall 

• Thursday 12th December 9am – Nursery to Theatre by the Lake 

• Tuesday 17th December – Early Years Christmas show 

• Wednesday 18th December - Christmas dinner day 

• Friday 20th December – 1pm Carols around the tree Parents/carers are most 
welcome to attend 

• Friday 20th December – 1.30pm Break up for Christmas 

• Monday 6th January – Return to school for Spring 1 
Kind regards,  

 
Mrs A Bewsher – Headteacher 
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